
 

 

 

 

     

 

ARPDC has been hard at work creating and collecting resources 
for curriculum implementation. We are updating the website with 

new and helpful resources; a calendar of all learning opportunities, 
ongoing expandable supports and more! 

Check out the ARPDC Website here  

 

 

 

 

We will be using the lens of 
Universal Design for Learning 
and Understanding by Design to 
help guide our planning. We will 
be looking at ways to embed 
Indigenous perspectives into our 
work. You can look forward to 
rolling up your sleeves with your 
peers to create a plan forward.   

Register  

      

https://arpdc.ab.ca/new-curriculum/
https://erlc.ca/programs/details/?id=10925&source=featured
https://arpdc.ab.ca/new-curriculum/
https://erlc.ca/programs/details/?id=10925&source=featured


 
 
 

 

 

                       
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

     

https://www.cpfpp.ab.ca/programs?month=june
https://nrlc.net/program/8829
https://nrlc.net/program/8824


 

Upon completion of your 
registration for this learning 
opportunity you will receive a 
link to download a learning 
guide which will prompt you 
through the learning. Your 
learning time will be 
approximately 60-75 min.   

Register  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

https://nrlc.net/program/8831
https://nrlc.net/program/8831
https://www.sapdc.ca/program/8528
https://crcpd.ab.ca/program/8569
https://sites.google.com/arpdc.ab.ca/frenchlanguage2022/home?authuser=2


 

 

If you are 
looking to 
learn from 
some of the 
best in the 
field of English 
Language Arts 
and to make 
connections 
with your 
colleagues 
around the 
province this 
is a great 
opportunity.  

 

Register  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

     

https://www.sapdc.ca/program/8525
https://www.sapdc.ca/program/8525
https://www.learning-network.org/program/8906
https://erlc.ca/programs/details/?id=10974&source_site_id=6396
https://carcpd.ab.ca/programs/details/?id=10955
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Northwest Regional Learning Consortium (NRLC) 
10127-120 Avenue 

Grande Prairie, Alberta T8V8H8 
Canada 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

      

   

 
 
 

https://nrlc.us14.list-manage.com/vcard?u=242855ae9df2f1e7001fd3619&id=0288b6ec06
https://nrlc.us14.list-manage.com/profile?u=242855ae9df2f1e7001fd3619&id=0288b6ec06&e=eac608d7d4&c=b6efcfcbbf
https://nrlc.us14.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=242855ae9df2f1e7001fd3619&id=0288b6ec06&e=eac608d7d4&c=b6efcfcbbf
https://facebook.com/
https://instagram.com/
https://twitter.com/

